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OUTSTANDING 

          18th October 2023 

Dear Parents,           

I am delighted to confirm that we will be taking our Year 2 class to Delamere Forest for a 

one night residential in June next year. This visit will form part of the Outdoor Education 

Learning Programme, which will also include Forest School and a wide range of other 

outdoor learning experiences.  

The dates of the visit will be Wednesday 19th June 2024 – Thursday 20th June 2024. The 

price of the visit, including all transport, accommodation, food and activities is being 

subsided by school and will cost £90 per pupil. 

The 2-day programme is action-packed with beautiful walks and activities in the forest, and 

a range of evening workshops, the children will have a wonderful time!  

Further details of the activities will follow as the plans are confirmed, and we will, of course 

hold an information meeting about the trip, where we can share a plan of the full itinerary, 

as well as offer you the opportunity to discuss medical, dietary and any other needs with 

our staff team who will be accompanying the children. 

All children are expected to fully participate in this learning opportunity, as it forms part of 

our wider curriculum provision as well as meeting National Curriculum guidelines and 

expectations.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children and will be a fantastic learning experience 

for them now and in the future.  

Please pay a deposit online of £20 by 1st November 2023. The full cost will need to be paid 

before the visit takes place. Payment of the balance can be made in full at any time or by 

instalments of £10 per month.  

If you would like to discuss any matter regarding this visit, please contact school and we will 

be delighted to help. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Mrs H Thorpe 

Headteacher 
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